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Mail-in voting has proven to be reliable and safe for years, and allows everyone's 

voice to be heard without having to worry about missing work or losing time.  The fact 

that someone is suggesting we give up on this proven method to stand in line to vote 

is someone who is working to make things harder, and to silence the voices of our 

state, and only allow a select few to be able to cast their vote.  Please keep mail-in 

voting. 


